
From: Snyder, Amy
To: Andrea Sterdis
Cc: Achten, Sarah; Watson, Bruce
Subject: Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station- Request for Exemption from 10 CFR 20, Appendix G, Section III.E
Date: Thursday, September 23, 2021 5:42:00 PM

Andrea,
 
We have accepted your August 30, 2021 exemption request for the Pilgrim Nuclear Power
Station (ADAMS Accession No. ML21242A267) , as supplemented on September 23, 2021
(ADAMS Accession No. ML21266A277).
 
You requested that we complete our review by February 2022.  The NRC staff anticipates it
will complete its review by November 2021.
 
Thank you.
 
A
 

Amy
 
Amy Snyder, Senior Project Manager
Reactor Decommissioning Branch (RDB)
Division of Decommissioning, Uranium Recovery, and Waste Programs (DUWP)
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards (NMSS)
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC)
Washington, D.C.  20555
 
( Office: (301) 415-6822
7 Fax: (301) 415-5369
- Mail Stop: T5-A10
¶ Location: T5-D48
8 E-mail: amy.snyder@nrc.gov
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